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U.S. PERSPECTIVES
 
Important Note:
 
On March 9, 2016, the Board of Regents of the University System of
Georgia approved a revision to system-wide policies related to the Core
Curriculum.
 
1. Institutions in the University System of Georgia will not be required

to identify or track overlay requirements related to US Perspectives,
Global Perspectives, and Critical Thinking.

2. Students will not be required to complete the overlay requirements
from this point forward.

3. Students who are scheduled to graduate in the Spring 2016
Semester and who have not completed the overlays may graduate
without fulfilling this requirement.
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